
 

Qu’ll est bon, qu’il est doux pour des freres de vivre ensemble et d’etre unis 

How good and how pleasant for us to live together in unity     Psalm 133  

Dear Parents,    

We have had such a wonderful week in school.  It has been all about books and illustrators this week.  

We have had a full week of exciting activities including specialist workshops with real illustrators to  

inspire our children, illustration stations as well as our ’dress up’ day which we love every year.  Thank 

you for the effort you have put into your child’s costumes –they all looked incredible.    

Parental Engagement Dates for next term.  

Thank you to year three parents for coming in to see  our Crown curriculum in action. Dates for the next 

sessions are below  

• Wednesday 13th March—EYFS  

• Wednesday 20th March—Year 2  

• Wednesday 27th March—Year 1  

Y6 Parents’ Evening  

Thank you to our Y6 parents who came along on Wednesday to hear all about your child’s progress.  As 

you will be aware, Y6 have National tests in May and the Y6 staff have put a very comprehensive  

revision timetable in place including lots of sessions before and after school.  It Is really important that 

your child attends these sessions to ensure they are fully prepared in May.  

Y4 Multiplication Check  

Our Y4 parents where given a real flavour on Wednesday of the multiplication check 

Y4 have to complete in June.  I know you will all agree that it is a challenge to  

answer the questions within the time frame.  Just like Y6, we are doing lots of extra 

things in school to support the children.  You can really help at home by ensuring 

they access TTRS or Maths Frame as regularly as possible.  Homework packs to 

support are available at the office for £2, payment can be made via Parent Pay.  

Uniform 

We are seeing more and more children coming to school without the correct uniform, especially trainers 

and without ties.  We have so much spare uniform.  Please come into the office and help yourself.  We 

have a selection of pre-loved shoes and ties.  

Ethos and Distinctiveness Governors  

On Thursday, I had the pleasure of working with our Governors and our school council to monitor the  

impact of our new school vision.  Our Governors and I were quite literally blown away with the examples 

the children were sharing.  I was so proud!  The children were so confident and articulate and really did 

demonstrate that everything really is possible.   

We are illustrators  

Our book week, including World Book Day, has a focus on how illustrations are very important when  

writing a book.  The children worked with two published illustrators to inspire their artwork.  We will be 

holding an Art Gallery in the school hall next week.  You will be able to see your child’s art work  

displayed on Friday 15th March. Times for different year groups below.  You will be able to purchase 

your child’s work for £2.  Illustration packs will also be for sale 

• Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 9:00am - 9:30am 

• Year 3 and Year 4 2:30pm - 3:00pm 

• Year 5 and Year 6 3:00pm - 3:30pm 

                

  8th March  2024 

Our value this half-term is ‘ 
Forgiveness  

 

        “Do not judge, and you will not be judged. Do not condemn, and you will not be condemned. Forgive, and you 

will be forgiven. 

Luke 6:37  
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Reading Plus Level Awards— Ruby B(Y5) Kamila B, Eva B, Gorgie-Lea K (Y6) 

 
  Dojo Winners                                          Star Badge Winners        

 

 

                                  

                          

                           

                       

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Important Dates for Spring 2:                                                               

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding tip of the week    

Some of our children are talking about this game.  I need to 

draw your attention the recommended age—16 years.   

 

QR Alex R PR Liam C 

Q1 Eliza-Mae 

H 

P1 Thea P 

Q2 Phoebe C P2 Amina S 

Q3 Portia W P3 Kiki A 

Q4 Tyvon 

John R 

P4 Noah G 

Q5 Cali-Rae 

S 

P5 Bella P 

Q6 Zac M P6 Aleena R 

8th march 1531 Henry 
VIII recognised as  
supreme head of Church in Eng-
land 

QR Jaxon L PR Robyn M 

Q1 Matthew 

B 

P1 Lyla O 

Q2 Elizabeth 

G 

P2 Libby H 

Q3 Aria C P3 Georgia A 

Q4 Ava S P4 Daisy M 

Q5 Lexi A P5 Oscar C 

Q6 Andy L P6 Sena T 

Art Gallery—times overleaf  Friday 15th March  

Y1 Class Worship  Wednesday 27th March  

Thursday 28th March  School closes for the Easter Break  

Monday 15th April  School re-opens for Summer 

https://www.onthisday.com/events/date/1531
https://www.onthisday.com/people/henry-viii
https://www.onthisday.com/people/henry-viii
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Whole School  
Attendance 

 

PR 87.9% QR 92.4% 

P1 81.9% Q1 90.9% 

P2 92.9% Q2 94.8% 

P3 94% Q3 91.1% 

P4 97.3% Q4 89.7% 

P5 94.5% Q5 95.8% 

P6 96.6% Q6 93.8% 

 315 children had perfect 

attendance last week!  Can 

we beat this next week? 

We can do it!  

Attendance Update  

We work really hard each and eve-

ry week to make sure every class 

beats our school target of 97.5% - 

this will help us to success  

Our attendance last week  

92.7% 

Our attendance this year so far 

94.6% 
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Book Week  

Our favourite week of the year.  Lots of reading 

and illustrating fun and learning has taken place 

this week.  


